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Consideration of appointments to the Fort Monroe Authority

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

To ensure continuity of representation, Council is being asked to consider reappointing Mary Bunting
and Jay Joseph to the Fort Monroe Authority.  Their current terms expire on June 30, 2020.

There are individuals in the Board Bank who have expressed a desire to serve on this board. Those
applications are being provided to Council.

Recommendation:
Reappoint Mary Bunting and Jay Joseph to terms expiring on June 30, 2024.
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